April 10, 2016

Jeff Miner

932 Mountain Trout Dr.

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

President Obama
The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mr. President,

Please accept this gift of hand made wooden bottle openers, made in my home shop in South Lake Tahoe, CA.  Even presidents need to open a bottle of beer now and then and I would hope you might appreciate using a craft-made opener instead of an official presidential opener once in a while.  These openers were designed and built by me and the stainless steel tabs are designed by me and cut by a laser cutting company in Sacramento.

One opener is made from Manzanita wood that grows wild in the Sierra Foothills.  It is a good hardwood to work with because it produces such a nice gloss finish but often has knots and splits.  This piece was "borrowed" from a friend's woodpile near Grass Valley, CA.   

The other opener is made from Hickory wood recycled from scraps from a flooring project on a friend's house.  I like the grain and feel of Hickory.  Using a natural wood implement may remind you of our American roots in the soil of this great country, and you may, like me, like the look and feel of using a wooden bottle opener.  In any case, please accept these as my way of giving something of myself to you as a small way of saying thank you for your vision, hard work and leadership as President.
I know you receive thousands of gifts from grateful citizens like myself.  If you choose to accept this gift, please pick one for yourself and give the other to Vice President Joe Biden as my thank you for his service also.
Again, thank you for your wonderful service to our country.  As I look ahead to the next election I find it hard to envision any of the candidates being able to show the same class you and your family have shown in your years in the White House.

Enjoy your Post-Presidential years.  I'm sure you have your plans, but also take some time to relax.  Maybe this gift will help!

Jeff Miner

South Lake Tahoe, CA

